
April Newsletter 
Dear Parents: 
This month’s topics will include: 
April 1 - The Letter X for Xylophone 
April 8 - The Letter Y for Yellow and Yak 
April 15 -  Easter Fun! 
April 29 - The Letter Z for Zebra and Zoo 
 
April 18- April 25:  School Closed for Easter Break 
  
A special thank you to all of you who will be contributing to our Easter Egg Hunt and Party! Mrs. 
Sweet (Ronin’s mom) is sending out a signup sheet for “goodies” that we are requesting.  
Please note that if you have signed up for filled plastic eggs, we need them by Tuesday, April 
15th, as our Egg Hunt is on Wednesday, April 16th. The filled eggs must be peanut free and if 
candy, must be wrapped.  Our Easter Party will be on Thursday, April 17th.  
 
We will have Chapel with Miss Holly on Tuesday, April 8th. .    
 
“The children are enjoying our PreK Runners and will have our annual PreK Run scheduled for 
Thursday, May 1st at 11:30.  Parents are welcome to come and cheer for our class. It will be 
held on the cemetery loop behind the playground. You will be notified of a change of date if it 
rains. 
 
We will have a new activity starting in April called “Person Of The Day” Each day one child will 
be our “special person.” The other children will talk about why we are so happy to have this child 
in our class.  We will write everything down on a piece of paper and send it home with your 
child. 
 
SAVE THE DATE! On Thursday, May 8th, we will have a Mother’s Day Ice Cream party to 
celebrate all of our very special moms!  You are invited to attend and an invitation will be sent 
home with your child with all the details! If you cannot attend, another special person in your 
child’s life may come and join in the celebration! 
 
“The Week of the Young Child” is an annual celebration sponsored by the National Association 
for Education of Young Children. We will be celebrating this during the week of May 12th with 
different fun activities.  More information will follow in the May Newsletter and Daily News. 
 
We have a Field Trip scheduled for Thursday, May 22nd to Storybook Land.  Amy Delgado will 
be sending out all the information!  
 
Have a Blessed Easter 
Arlene Walker  
Donna Clark 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
  


